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From: benton.elliott <benton.elliott@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 3:37 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Cc: Senator Floyd Prozanski; Rep Holvey
Subject: Support For SB931 and SB926

Chair Denbrow and members of the Committee: 
 
I am writing in support of the referenced bills that will protect Oregon's public forests, and 
the streams, homes and communities near Oregon's industrial logging sites.  As a long-time 
Oregonian, I care deeply about our state's natural gifts and believe it is our responsibility to care 
for them properly.  I hope you feel the same and will support SB931 and SB926 with your vote. 
Thank you. 
 
Benton Elliott 
1601 Olive Street 
Eugene, Oregon 97401 
benton.elliott@gmail.com 


